Sustainable Resource Policy
Northland Timber Company is committed to managing its business operations and processes that are undertaken in the most environmentally responsible manner possible.

In complying with this policy, Northland Timber Company where-ever practicable and communicably viably will procure all wood fibre from resources that are understood to be sustainably managed and replenish able to first world environmental standards which will be converted into products destined for both domestic and global markets.

Northland Timber Company’s goal has always been to be a good New Zealand business citizen no matter how big or small we are globally.  We live and work in a country having a clean, green image and we will continue to play our part in the economic, environmental and social development of New Zealand.

For any further information or discussions please contact us at ntc@xtra.co.nz
